
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/7/2014 6:21:45 PM 
To: Issel, Meri (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKI1); 

'emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov' (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov): 'Pete. Aaron 
(aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.govV (aaron.pctc@cpuc.ca.cov):r 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Changing Safety Culture discussion with Meri Issel, PG&E's new Director of Safety 

Culture 

Per General Hagan's request. 
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